
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
 
As per the CBSE circular (Attachment), we have enrolled all the students of Grade VIII to X 

in “CBSE Science Challenge”.  

The Round I of the same will be conducted in school on Tuesday 18th April during school hours. 

Two (02) winners of each class (VIII, IX & X) i.e. 6 in all will qualify for Round II which will 

be an Interschool Round. The details of Round II will be shared with the winners at a later 

date. The Teacher Incharge for the same are Ms. Aarti Singhal & Mr. Rajesh K. Nair. Students 

can contact them in school on 12th April 2023 for any clarification.  

 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 

 

 

 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 

Principal 
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11th April, 2023 

 



 



 


